
Where’s the House of Yahweh?
Yahweh  Leaves  No  Doubt  In
Scripture,  Prophecy,  the
Hidden Codes and Gematria
 

religion-news

we answer all
scriptural questions

with scripture

Read the news; we show the
Prophecies.

The Book of Yahweh is used exclusively in this
article unless otherwise specified. It has the

Sacred Names restored, which were replaced under the
direction of the Vatican (Roman Catholic Church) in

all versions, such as the King James Version.

 

Where’s the House of Yahweh?

Yahweh Leaves No Doubt In

Scripture, Prophecy, the

Hidden Codes and Gematria

 

Yahweh the Creator?

 

Yahweh is the Name of the Creator. He’s the Only Being with a
Plan for Life for mankind.
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The  serpent,  called  the  devil  and  Satan,  has  a  plan  for
mankind  too,  but  that  plan  is  to  bring  death  and
destruction—total  destruction  to  mankind.  Satan  hopes  to
destroy earth and the heavens that involve the earth in order
to rid the universe of mankind and to defeat Yahweh’s Plan for
mankind.

 

Of course, she will never be able to stop Yahweh’s Plan for
mankind. But Yahweh grabbed the opportunity to test mankind
for His Kingdom of Righteousness, and using Satan is the best
way because she is a deceiver. She makes Righteousness seem
evil and evil-as-the-Gods seem desirable.

 

Read this:

Genesis 3:1-5

1 Now the serpent was more subtle and crafty than any beast of
the field which Yahweh had made. And she said to the woman;
Has Yahweh indeed said: You shall not eat of every tree of the
garden?

2 And the woman said to the serpent; We may eat the fruit of
the trees of the garden;

3 But of the fruit of the tree which is in the midst of the
garden, Yahweh has said: You shall not eat it, nor shall you
touch it, or you will die.

4 And the serpent said to the woman; You will not surely die.

5 For Yahweh knows that in the day you eat of it, your eyes
will be opened, and you will be as Gods (elohim), knowing
Righteousness and evil.



 

Notice the craftiness taught in those five verses. The same is
taught by 4,199 religions in this generation. Those verses
clearly show that the Gods are evil. Yet, Satan has 4,199
religions in this generation worshipping Gods, not Yahweh the
Creator, but Gods—evil-as-the-Gods.

 

Yahshua Messiah said in:

Mattithyah 6:33

But  seek  you  first  the  Kingdom  of  Yahweh  and  His
Righteousness, and all these things will be added to you.

 

Seek  the  Kingdom  of  Yahweh  and  His  Righteousness.  Does
Prophecy  show  where  the  Kingdom  of  Yahweh  and  His
Righteousness  are  taught  in  this  generation?  They  are
certainly  not  taught  by  the  4,199  religions  in  this
generation.

 

Read on.

 

 

Deuteronomy 6:25, 4-7

25 And it will be our Righteousness if we observe to do all of
these Laws before Yahweh our Father, as He has commanded us.

4  Hear, O Israyl, Yahweh is our Father. Yahweh is One.

5 And you must love Yahweh your Father with all your heart,
and with all your soul, and with all your might.



6 And these Laws which I command you this day must be in your
heart;

7 And you must teach them diligently to your children, and
talk about them when you sit in your house, and when you walk
on the road, and when you lie down, and when you rise up.

 

The above is not different than the Teaching of the Savior,
Yahshua Messiah. Mattithyah 6:33 are His Words.

 

Look also in the last book of your bible or The Book of
Yahweh, those are His Words too.

Revelation 22:12-14

12 And behold, I come quickly, and My Reward is with Me, to
give every man according as his work will be.

13 I am the First and the Last, the Beginning and the End.

14 Blessed are those who keep His Laws, that they will have
right to the Tree of Life, and will enter in through the gates
into the City.

 

When the religions say you do not need to practice keeping
Yahweh’s Laws, they lie and deceive. In fact, they deceive the
whole world.

Revelation 12:9

And the great dragon was cast out, that old serpent, called
the devil, and Satan, who deceives the whole world. She was
cast out into the earth, and her angels were cast out with
her.



 

Joy in Righteousness is wonderful. Read how to find it.

Isayah 58:13-14

13 If you turn away your foot from breaking the Sabbath: from
doing your pleasure; your own business, your own pleasure, on
My Holy Day, and call the Sabbath a delight; the Holy Day of
Yahweh honorable, and will honor Him by not doing your own
ways, nor finding your own pleasure, nor engaging in idle
conversation:

14 Then you will find your joy in Yahweh; and I will cause you
to ride on the high places of the earth, and feed you with the
heritage of Yaaqob your father—for the mouth of Yahweh has
spoken it.

 

The whole world has shut themselves off from Yahweh and His
Righteousness for 6,000 years now. Yahweh warned mankind from
the beginning, do not practice evil as the Gods because it
will bring you sickness, disease, confusion, hatred, fighting,
wars, destruction, and you will perish.

 

Read this:

Genesis 2:7-9, 15-17

7  And  Yahweh  formed  man  of  the  dust  of  the  ground,  and
breathed into his nostrils the breath of life; and man became
a living being.

8 Yahweh planted a garden eastward in Eden, and there He put
the man whom He had formed.

9 And out of the ground Yahweh made every tree grow that is
pleasant to the sight, and desirable for food. The Tree of



Life was in the midst of the garden, and the tree of the
knowledge of Righteousness and evil.

15 Then Yahweh took the man and put him in the garden of Eden
to work and care for it.

16 And Yahweh commanded the man, saying: Of every tree of the
garden you may freely eat;

17 But of the tree of the knowledge of Righteousness and evil
you must not eat, for starting with the day you eat of it,
dying you will die.

 

Yahweh taught the same lesson to the twelve tribes of Israyl.
He showed them that evil and Righteousness were put before
them  and  they  were  being  tested  for  a  position  in  the
Everlasting  Kingdom  of  Yahweh.

 

 

Exodus 20:20

Mosheh said to the people; Do not fear, for Yahweh has come to
test and prove you, so that the reverence for Yahweh will be
with you, so that you do not commit sin.

Deuteronomy 28:9, 14

9 Yahweh will establish you as His Holy People unto Himself,
as He promised you on oath, if you will keep the Laws of
Yahweh your Father, and walk in all His ways.

14 For if you diligently observe and do all of Yahweh’s Law,
then you will not turn aside from any of the Laws which I
command you this day, to the right hand nor to the left; by
going after any God (el) to serve it.



 

And you will find joy in Yahweh.

Isayah 58:14

Then you will find your joy in Yahweh; and I will cause you to
ride on the high places of the earth, and feed you with the
heritage of Yaaqob your father—for the mouth of Yahweh has
spoken it.

 

To that, Yahshua said:

Revelation 22:12-16

12 And behold, I come quickly, and My Reward is with Me, to
give every man according as his work will be.

13 I am the First and the Last, the Beginning and the End.

14 Blessed are those who keep His Laws, that they will have
right to the Tree of Life, and will enter in through the gates
into the City.

15 For outside are dogs, and sorcerers, and whoremongers, and
murderers, and worshipers of Gods (elohim) and everyone who
professes to love, yet practices breaking the Laws.

16 I, Yahshua, have sent My Messenger to testify to you these
things in the congregations of The House of Yahweh. I am the
Root and the Offspring of David, and the Bright and Morning
Star.

 

Now read the warning that any knowing, loving father would
give.

Deuteronomy 30:15



See, I have set before you this day Life by Righteousness, and
death and destruction by evil—

 

Notice the word ‘evil’ in that verse. Now read:

Genesis 3:5

…as Gods…evil.

Deuteronomy 30:17-18

17 But if your heart turns away, and you are not obedient, and
you are drawn away to submit to Gods (elohim), to worship them
by serving them—

18 I declare to you this day that you will surely perish…

 

Following evil-as-the-Gods cuts you off from Yahweh and Life.

Isayah 59:1-4

1 Behold, Yahweh’s Hand is not shortened, that it cannot save;
nor His Ear heavy, that it cannot hear.

2 But your own iniquities have separated you from your Father;
and your own sins have caused Him to hide His face from you,
so He will not listen.

3 For your hands are defiled with blood, and your fingers with
iniquity; sin. Your lips have spoken lies, your tongue has
muttered perverseness.

4 No one calls for Justice, nor does any plead for Truth. They
trust  in  vanity;  confusion,  and  speak  lies;  scriptural
untruths. They conceive mischief; trouble, and give birth to
evil; sin.

 



In verse 4, we see again the word ‘evil’, as the Gods (Genesis
3:5). Practicing evil, as the Gods, causes what we see in:

Isayah 59:4

No one calls for Justice, nor does any plead for Truth. They
trust  in  vanity;  confusion,  and  speak  lies;  Scriptural
untruths. They conceive mischief; trouble, and give birth to
evil; sin.

 

In verse 4 notice, evil is injustice; falsehood, means crafty;
and deceiving—teaching others to be evil as the Gods.

Genesis 3:1, 5

1 Now the serpent was more subtle and crafty than any beast of
the field which Yahweh had made. And she said to the woman;
Has Yahweh indeed said: You shall not eat of every tree of the
garden?

5 For Yahweh knows that in the day you eat of it, your eyes
will be opened, and you will be as Gods (elohim), knowing
Righteousness and evil.

Isayah 59:7

Their feet run to evil, and they make haste to shed innocent
blood; their thoughts are thoughts of iniquity; wasting and
destruction are in their paths.

 

In verse 7, notice the word ‘evil’, as the Gods, again; then
notice what mankind is being led into.

 

Wasting and Destruction



 

So the teaching of Satan to mankind is:

Genesis 3:1-5

1 Now the serpent was more subtle and crafty than any beast of
the field which Yahweh had made. And she said to the woman;
Has Yahweh indeed said: You shall not eat of every tree of the
garden?

2 And the woman said to the serpent; We may eat the fruit of
the trees of the garden;

3 But of the fruit of the tree which is in the midst of the
garden, Yahweh has said: You shall not eat it, nor shall you
touch it, or you will die.

4 And the serpent said to the woman; You will not surely die.

5 For Yahweh knows that in the day you eat of it, your eyes
will be opened, and you will be as Gods (elohim), knowing
Righteousness and evil.

 

Her message is:

Do not practice Righteousness as Yahweh.
Do not eat of the Tree of Life only.
Worship Gods—be evil-as-the-Gods.

 

That message is designed to bring death and destruction—the
perishing—to mankind.

Isayah 59:7

Their feet run to evil, and they make haste to shed innocent
blood; their thoughts are thoughts of iniquity; wasting and



destruction are in their paths.

 

Verse  7:  notice  the  words  evil,  iniquity,  wasting,  and
destruction.

 

Evil, Iniquity, Wasting, and Destruction

 

Those four show the rank and character of the Gods. In spite
of Yahweh’s Warnings, the religions chose to follow the Gods
instead of Yahweh. And they are still following the Gods in
this nuclear generation.

 

Yahweh said, don’t follow the Gods or you will bring wasting
and destruction upon yourselves.

 

Satan says, don’t follow Yahweh, don’t believe Yahweh, be
evil-as-the-Gods.

 

Mankind chose to follow the deception of Satan, and for 6,000
years all religions have served Satan.

Revelation 12:9

And the great dragon was cast out, that old serpent, called
the devil, and Satan, who deceives the whole world. She was
cast out into the earth, and her angels were cast out with
her.

 



Did you see that? The whole world.

 

In this generation 4,199 religions practice sin; therefore,
they all belong to Satan. Read this in your own bible or The
Book of Yahweh.

I Yahchanan 3:4-12

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.

5 And you know that He was manifested to take away our sins,
and in Him is no sin.

6 Whoever abides in Him does not sin; whoever sins, has not
seen Him, neither knows Him.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
Righteousness is Righteous, just as He is Righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

9 Whoever is begotten of Yahweh does not practice sin; for His
seed remains in him; and it is possible for him not to sin,
because he has been begotten of Yahweh.

10 In this the Children of Yahweh and the children of the
devil are manifest. Whoever does not practice Righteousness is
not of Yahweh, and he does not love his neighbor!

11 For this is the Message that you heard from the beginning,
that we should love one another.

12 Not as Cain, who was of that evil one, and murdered his
brother. And why did he murder his brother? Because his works
were evil, and his brother’s were Righteous.



 

Verse 12: Cain practiced evil!

 

Notice, the anger seen in 4,199 religions today, Yahweh saw in
Cain.

Genesis 4:6

So  Yahweh  said  to  Cain:  Why  are  you  angry?  Why  are  you
downcast?

 

We also see sin:

Genesis 4:7

If you do Righteousness, will you not be acceptable? And if
you do not do Righteousness, sin is crouching at your door.
The desire to sin is with you, but you must overcome it!

 

We see murder of babies, which they prefer to call abortion,
and murder of adults through war. They prefer to call them
‘just’.

Genesis 4:8

Now Cain talked with Abel his brother; and it came to pass,
when they were spread abroad, that Cain rose against Abel his
brother and killed him.

 

We also see continual war in this nuclear generation.

Genesis 4:14



Surely You have driven me out this day from the face of the
ground; I shall not be seen by Your Face. I shall be a
fugitive and a vagabond on the earth, for there shall be
continual war, vengeance, and retaliation.

 

Yahweh said in Genesis 10 and 11, that nothing they purpose to
do will be withheld from them.

 

4,199 religions have gone the way of Cain, they practice sin.

Yahdah 1:11

Woe to them! For they have gone in the way of Cain, have run
greedily in the error of Balaam for reward, and are sentenced
to the perishing in the rebellion of Korah!

 

Yahshua Messiah said in:

Yahchanan 8:34

Yahshua answered them: Truly, truly, I say to you: Whoever
commits and practices sin is the servant of sin.

 

Yahshua also showed that the 4,199 Godworshipping religions
take their instructions from Satan, not from Yahweh.

Yahchanan 8:44-47

44  You  are  of  your  teacher  who  is  Satan  the  devil,  and
whatever she who is your teacher desires, you will do. She was
a murderer from the beginning, and remained not in the Truth,
because there is no Truth in her. Therefore, when you speak
your falsehoods, you speak her words, because she is a liar,



and the teacher of all lies!

45 Yet, because I tell you the Truth, you do not believe Me.

46 Which of you convicts Me of sin? So if I speak the Truth,
why do you not believe Me?

47 He who is of Yahweh, hears Yahweh’s Words; the Laws and the
Prophets. Now you do not hear, because you are not of Yahweh.

 

Notice verse 47, you are not of Yahweh! You, 4,199 religions,
are not of Yahweh.

I Yahchanan 3:4, 7-8, 10

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
Righteousness is Righteous, just as He is Righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

10 In this the Children of Yahweh and the children of the
devil are manifest. Whoever does not practice Righteousness is
not of Yahweh, and he does not love his neighbor!

 

You are not of Yahweh.

Romans 6:16

Do you not know that to whom you yield yourselves as servants
to obey, his servants you are whom you obey—whether of sin,
which  leads  to  death,  or  of  obedience,  which  leads  to
Righteousness?



 

You practice sin; you are not of Yahweh.

 

The End Result

Of Practicing Sin!

 

The Savior, Yahshua Messiah, described the Last Days in:

Mattithyah 24:3

Now as He sat on the Mount of Olives, the Disciples came to
Him privately, saying; Tell us, when will these things be?
What will be the sign of Your coming and The End of the Ages?

 

What will be The End?

Mattithyah 24:5

For many will come against My Name, saying: I am anointed to
preach salvation!—and will deceive many.

 

4,199 religions practice rebellion against the Name of Yahshua
Messiah who said in:

Mattithyah 6:33

But  seek  you  first  the  Kingdom  of  Yahweh  and  His
Righteousness, and all these things will be added to you.

 

In This 3½ Years



You Will See

The Following

 

Mattithyah 24:11-12, 21-22, 29, 33-34

11 And many false religions will be aroused, and will deceive
the many.

12 And because iniquity will abound, the love of the many will
grow cold.

21 For then will be Great Tribulation, such as has not come to
pass since the beginning of the world to this time—no, nor
ever will be.

22 And unless those days were shortened, there would no flesh
be  saved;  but  for  the  Elect’s  sake,  those  days  will  be
shortened.

29 Immediately, but after the Great Tribulation of those days
will the sun be darkened, and the moon will not give her
light, and the stars will fall from heaven, and the powers of
the heavens will be shaken.

33 In the same way, when you see all these things, know that
His coming and The End of the Ages are near, at the very door.

34 Truly I say to you: That generation will not pass away,
until all these things are fulfilled.

 

Verse 29: the sun will be darkened in this generation because
the religions practice sin.

 

Do the nuclear bombs, which started in 1934, have the power to



darken the sun? The following article and essay from Discover
magazine deals directly with the consequences of nuclear war.

 

Dr. Thomas was one of the four American scientists who, at the
invitation of Senators Edward Kennedy and Mark Hatfield, met
in Washington in December for a three-hour open discussion
with  four  Soviet  counterparts.  The  subject  of  their
discussion:  the  nuclear  winter  (DISCOVER).

 

Two scientific reports have recently been published, dealing
with the probable effects of nuclear war upon the earth’s
climate and the life of the planet. The first discovery is
already  widely  known  within  the  scientific  community  of
climatologists, geophysicists, and biologists here and abroad,
and has been confirmed in detail by scientists in the Soviet
Union.  Computer  models  demonstrate  that  a  nuclear  war
involving the exchange of less than one third of the total
American and Soviet arsenal will change the climate of the
entire  Northern  Hemisphere,  shifting  it  abruptly  from  its
present seasonal state to a long, sunless, frozen night. This
will be followed after some months by a settling of nuclear
soot and dust, then by a new malignant kind of sunlight, with
all  of  its  ultraviolet  band,  capable  of  blinding  most
terrestrial animals, no longer shielded from the earth by the
ozonosphere. In the same research, new calculations of the
extent  and  intensity  of  radioactive  fallout  predict  the
exposure of large land areas to much more intense levels of
radiation than expected. The report is referred to as TTAPS,
an acronym derived from the investigators’ names: Turco, 
Toon, Ackerman, Pollack, and Sagan.

The  second  piece  of  work,  by  Paul  Ehrlich  and  19  other
distinguished biologists, demonstrates that the predictions of
TTAPS mean nothing less than the extinction of much of the



earth’s  biosphere,  very  possibly  involving  the  Southern
Hemisphere as well as the Northern.

Taken together, the two papers change everything in the world
about the prospect of thermonuclear warfare. They have already
received  a  careful  and  critical  review  by  scientists
representing the disciplines concerned, here and abroad, and
there  already  appears  to  be  an  unprecedented  degree  of
concurrence  with  the  technical  details  as  well  as  the
conclusions drawn. In the view of some referees, the TTAPS
report  may  even  be  understating  the  climatological  damage
implied by its data. The 20 biologists’ paper, summarized by
Professor Ehrlich, represents the consensus arrived at by 40
biological  scientists  at  a  meeting  in  Woods  Hole,
Massachusetts,  last  spring.

It is a new world, demanding a new kind of diplomacy and a new
logic.

Up  to  now,  the  international  community  of  statesmen,
diplomats, and military analysts has tended to regard the
prospect of nuclear war as a problem only for the adversaries
in possession of the weapons. Arms control and the endless
negotiations aimed at the reduction of nuclear explosives have
been viewed as the responsibility, even the prerogative, of
those few nations in actual confrontation. Now all that is
changed. There is no nation on earth free of the jeopardy of
destruction if any two countries, or groups of countries,
embark upon a nuclear exchange. If the Soviet Union and the
United States, and their respective allies in the Warsaw Pact
and  NATO,  begin  to  launch  their  missiles  beyond  a  still
undetermined and ambiguous minimum, neutral states like Sweden
and Switzerland are in for the same long-term effects, the
same slow death, as the actual participants. Australia and New
Zealand, Brazil and South Africa, could have as much to worry
about as West Germany if a full-scale exchange were to take
place far to the north.



Up to now, we have all tended to regard any conflict with
nuclear arms as an effort by paired adversaries to settle such
issues as territorial dominance or ideological dispute. Now,
with  the  new  findings  before  us,  it  is  clear  that  any
territory gained will be, at the end, a barren wasteland, and
any ideology will vanish in the death of civilization and the
permanent loss of mankind’s memory of culture.

The  risks  of  this  kind  of  war  have  conventionally  been
calculated by the numbers of dead human beings on either side
at the end of the battle, armies and noncombatants together.
The terms “acceptable” and “unacceptable,” signifying so-and-
so many million human casualties, have been used for making
cool judgments about the need for new and more accurate weapon
systems. From now on, things are different. Leave aside the
already taken for granted estimate that in an all-out exchange
of, say, 5,000 megatons, something like a billion people would
be killed outright by blast, heat, and radiation. Set aside as
well the likely fact that more than another billion would die
later  on,  from  the  delayed  effects  of  the  climate  and
radioactive  fallout.

Discover magazine, January/February, 1984

Because of Sin!

 

Read the Words of Yahweh’s Prophet Isayah. As you read the
following,  keep  this  in  mind:  Yahweh’s  Prophet  Isayah
prophesied  in  the  year  712  B.Y.  concerning  the  nuclear
burning.  That  was  2,646  years  before  the  nuclear  bombs
started, that can darken the sun and burn the earth.

 

This Prophecy proves the Truth in the Prophecies written in
the Sacred Scriptures. The Prophecies can be trusted.



Isayah 24:1-6

1 Before Yahweh’s very Eyes, the earth is made empty and it is
made waste; the face of it is perverted and its inhabitants
scattered abroad;

2 And it will be: as with the people, so with the priest; as
with the servant, so with his owner; as with the maid, so with
her mistress; as with the buyer, so with the seller; as with
the lender, so with the borrower; as with him who takes usury,
so with him who gives usury to him:

3 The land will be utterly emptied and utterly plundered, for
it has come to pass that this Judgment has been pronounced.

4 The earth mourns and fades away, the world mourns and fades
away, and the haughty people of the earth languish.

5 The earth also is defiled under the inhabitants of it,
because  they  have  transgressed  the  Laws,  changed  the
Ordinance,  and  broken  the  Everlasting  Covenant.

6 Because of this, the curse has devoured the earth, and they
who dwell therein are desolate; therefore, the inhabitants of
the earth are burned, and few men left.

 

Earth burned!

 

Does that sound like the perishing?

Deuteronomy 30:15-18        

15 See, I have set before you this day Life by Righteousness,
and death and destruction by evil—

16 In that I command you this day to love Yahweh your Father,
by walking in all His ways, by keeping His Laws, His Statutes,



and His Judgments, so that you can live and multiply, and so
Yahweh your Father can bless you in the land which you go in
to possess.

17 But if your heart turns away, and you are not obedient, and
you are drawn away to submit to Gods (elohim), to worship them
by serving them—

18 I declare to you this day that you will surely perish…

 

Earth burned! You will perish.

 

The bombs that can darken the sun were not started until 1934
A.Y. Can the bombs that started in 1934 burn the earth?

 

Atomic Armageddon is just 30 minutes away – former US Navy
advisor

Published time: 7 Dec, 2015 07:31 Edited time: 7 Dec, 2015
09:50

https://www.rt.com/shows/sophieco/324941-nuclear-co;c-war-us/

 

Dr. Theodore Postol, former advisor to the U.S. Chief of Naval
Operations, a professor at MIT, nuclear technology expert.

 

Sophie Shevardnadze: What happens, hypothetically, if there is
a  nuclear  war?  Will  a  doctrine  like  a  mutual  destruction
doctrine ever work again?

 



Dr.  TP:  …somebody  makes  a  bad  decision  with  incomplete
information, which is almost certainly what happens in the
real world – information is never complete – you could have a
massive use of nuclear weapons, and that, of course, would end
civilization as we know it…

 

SS: Now, Ted, tell me something. Explain to an amateur, to me,
how  does  one  launch  a  nuclear  weapon?  Is  it  as  easy  as
pressing a button? How long does it take for a nuclear missile
to reach its target?

 

Dr.  TP:  The  ballistic  missile  could  be  fired,  basically,
within 50 or 60 seconds, more or less, after alert being given
to the operators. The rocket will then ignite…then it would
release warheads. The warheads would float in the near vacuum
of space under the influence of gravity and momentum, and in
about 20-28 minutes would arrive at their targets, re-enter
the atmosphere and explode. So the world could be, basically,
finished off in anywhere from half hour to an hour upon the
arrival of these warheads. …most nuclear warheads would be
delivered in a very short time, probably within half hour or
an hour interval.

 

Did you notice one-hour? Did you know that one-hour is exactly
what Yahweh’s Prophecy shows in Revelation 18.

 

One Hour!

 

Revelation 18:1-5



1 And after these things I saw one Messenger, who was sent
from Yahweh. He had great Authority; and the nations were
taught Righteousness by him.

2 And he cried mightily with a strong voice, saying: Babylon
the great is fallen, is fallen, and is become the habitation
of demons, and the hold of every foul spirit, and a place
where its priests reject knowledge and they teach everyone to
be unclean; to hate and get away from keeping the Laws.

3 For all nations have drunk of the wine of the wrath of her
fornication,  and  the  kings  of  the  earth  have  committed
fornication with her, and the merchants of the earth have
grown rich through the abundance of her delicacies.

4 And I heard another voice from heaven, saying: Come out of
her, My People, so that you do not partake in her sins, and so
that you do not receive of her plagues,

5  For  her  sins  have  reached  unto  heaven,  and  Yahweh  has
remembered her iniquities!

 

Verse 5: notice the cause is sin!

 

That was the cause shown by Yahweh’s Prophet Isayah also.

Isayah 24:5-6

5 The earth also is defiled under the inhabitants of it,
because  they  have  transgressed  the  Laws,  changed  the
Ordinance,  and  broken  the  Everlasting  Covenant.

6 Because of this, the curse has devoured the earth, and they
who dwell therein are desolate; therefore, the inhabitants of
the earth are burned, and few men left.

 



Isayah wrote that Prophecy in the year 712 B.Y.

 

Verse 5: transgressed the Laws.

 

Compare:

I Yahchanan 3:4, 7-8, 10

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
Righteousness is Righteous, just as He is Righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

10 In this the Children of Yahweh and the children of the
devil are manifest. Whoever does not practice Righteousness is
not of Yahweh, and he does not love his neighbor!

 

The bomb did not start until 1934; that was 2,646 years later.
That should prove to anyone that Yahweh’s Prophecies can be
trusted.

 

Now read the rest of that Prophecy.

Revelation 18:5, 8, 10, 17, 19

5  For  her  sins  have  reached  unto  heaven,  and  Yahweh  has
remembered her iniquities!

8  Therefore,  her  plagues  will  come  in  one  day—death,  and



mourning, and famine; and she will be utterly burned with
fire; for strong is Father Yahweh Who judges her.

10 Standing afar off for the fear of her torment, saying: Woe!
Woe! That great city Babylon, that mighty city! For in one
hour your Judgment has come!

17 For in one hour such great riches came to nothing! And
every sea captain, and all the company in ships, the sailors,
and all who earn their living from the sea, stood afar off,

19 And they cast dust on their heads, and cried, weeping and
wailing, saying: Woe! Woe, that great city, in which all who
had ships in the sea were made rich through her wealth! For in
one hour she is made desolate.

 

Did you notice the one-hour burning? That Prophecy was written
in the year 96 A.Y.

 

The bombs that will burn the earth in this generation were not
started until the year 1934; that was 1,838 years after that
Prophecy was written.

 

In this generation the military’s top intelligence also says
man can burn the earth in one hour with the nuclear bombs that
were developed in this generation. That should show all the
houses  of  the  Gods  that  Yahweh’s  Prophecies  are  True  and
Correct. It’s time to get to the Protected Place.

 

The Protected Place?

 



Micahyah 4:1-3

1 But in the Last Days it will come to pass that the mountain;
promotion, of The House of Yahweh will be established in the
chief  of  the  nations.  It  will  be  raised  above  all
congregations; and all peoples will eventually flow to it.

2 And many nations will come and say; Come, and let us go up
to the mountain; uplifting, of Yahweh, and to the House of the
Father of Yaaqob, and He will teach us of His Ways, and we
will walk in His Paths. Because the Laws will depart from
Zion, and the Word of Yahweh from Yerusalem.

3 And He will judge between many people, and rebuke strong
nations  afar  off;  and  they  will  beat  their  swords  into
plowshares, and their spears into pruninghooks. Nation will
not lift up sword against nation, nor will they learn war
anymore.

 

Verse 1: notice the time for this Prophecy is the same time
period for the nuclear bombs that will darken the sun. The
time period is called the Last Days or The End.

 

Now get that, The House of Yahweh was not prophesied to be
established until the Last Days. It’s here as prophesied, and
the gates of hell will not prevail against it in these Last
Days.

 

Read the Words of Yahshua Messiah now:

Mattithyah 16:18

And I also say to you who are Kepha: That upon this stone,
YAHWEH UNITY; I will build this House; Family: The House of



Yahweh, and the gates of sheol (hell) will not prevail against
it.

Psalm 91:1-16

1 He who dwells, at Abel, in the Secret Place of the Most High
will abide under the Shadow of the Almighty.

2 We say to Yahweh: You are our Refuge and our Fortress! You
are our Father in You we will trust!

3 Surely He will deliver you from the snare of the fowler, and
from the noisome; deadly, pestilence.

4 He will cover you with His feathers, and under His wings
will you trust. His truth will be your shield and buckler.

5 You will not be afraid of the terror of night, nor of the
arrow that flies by day.

6 Nor of the pestilence that walks in darkness, nor of the
destruction that wastes at noonday.

7 A thousand will fall at your side, and ten thousand at your
right hand; but it will not come near you.

8 Only with your eyes you will look and you will see the
reward of the wicked;

9 Because you have made Yahweh your refuge. Because you have
made the Most High  your House; The House of Yahweh;

10 No evil will befall you, nor will any plague come near The
House of Yahweh at Abel.

11 For He will give His malakim charge concerning you, to
keep; protect, you in all your ways.

12 They will bear You up in their hands, so You will not
strike Your foot against a stone.



13 You will tread upon the lion and adder.  The young lion and
the dragon you will trample under feet.

14 Yahweh says: Because you have set your love upon Me, I will
deliver you; cause you to escape. I will set you on high,
because you know My Name.

15 You will call Me, and I will answer you. I will be with you
in trouble; I will deliver you, and honor you.

16 With long life I will satisfy you, and I will show you My
salvation; Yahshua Messiah!

 

The House of Yahweh is forever.

Psalm 23:1-6

1 Yahweh is our Shepherd; we shall not want.

2 He makes us to lie down in green pastures. He leads us
beside the still waters.

3 Yahweh restores our life; He leads us in the paths of
Righteousness for His Name’s sake.

4 Yes, though we will walk through the valley of the shadow of
death, we will fear no evil; for You are with us. Your rod and
Your staff, they comfort us.

5  You  prepare  a  table  before  us  in  the  presence  of  our
enemies. You anoint our heads with oil. Our cups overflow.

6 Surely Righteousness and mercy will follow us all the days
of  our  lives;  and  we  will  dwell  in  The  House  of  Yahweh
forever!

 

Yahweh bless your understanding.



 

Love, True Love

 

Yisrayl Hawkins
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